
CARNEGIE CORPORATION
OP NEW YORK

522 FIFTH AVENUE 
NEW YORK

Office of the President October 5, 1933

Sir Arthur Currie, Principal 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

Dear Sir Arthur:

We are sorry to have to tell you 

that your suggestion of May 19 relative to a grant- 

ln-aid for Professor Traquair's research In the old 

architecture of French Canada, Is one of a large 

number which the Corporation has decided, through 

Its Executive Committee, that It cannot consider 

at the present time. This Is not a decision based 

on the Intrinsic merits of the proposals themselves, 

but upon our own existing commitments and on the 

consequent 

activity.

necessity of limiting the fields of our

Sincerely yours
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